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Community Association Response 
 
 

(via email) 

November 25, 2021  

 

The East Village Neighbourhood Association is in support of this Land Use 

Redesignation as it pertains to the specific EV606 development. The proposed building 

projections are justified given the unique site restraints but there are concerns that the 

corner projection at Riverfront Ave SE and Confluence Way may prevent established 

sightlines and be incongruent with surrounding building, which are set back from the 

streets at this corner.  

 

 

Addie Suchorab  

Director, Planning Committee 

East Village Neighbourhood Association 

planning@yycevna.org 
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